How To Take Care of Your Silkworms

If you have been given some silk worms to raise, you’ll need to know a few important things:

· Silk worms eat ONLY mulberry leaves. This is their source of both food and water and they will need fresh leaves every day. You will need to find a mulberry tree so that you have a ready supply of fresh leaves for your worms (you’ll want to keep your leaves in a bag in your refrigerator so they stay fresh). Note: There is one on the Gomes campus on the grass area in between the Kindergarten pod and the 1st and 2nd grade portables, if you want to see what a mulberry tree looks like. Also, see pictures below.

· Keep your worms in a box lined with paper towels or newspaper. As the silk worms start to grow, they will become quite large and you may need to separate them into different boxes. 

· Once they become full sized caterpillars, they will begin spinning their cocoons. You should put egg cartons or toilet paper rolls (cut into 2” tubes) in their box so that they have a place to spin their cocoons. Once they begin spinning, they stop eating the leaves.

· After a few weeks, moths will start emerging from the cocoons and they will begin laying eggs in box. Note: the moths do not fly, but will flap their wings, so don’t be alarmed!

· After they have laid eggs, the moths will die. You can then store the eggs (all or just some) in a sealed zip-lock bag in your refrigerator until next March 17 (St. Patrick’s Day), when you can take them out and start the cycle all over again!

If you have any questions, you can ask Mrs. Warey.

Have fun!
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